
From: Turner, Brian 
Sent: 12/19/2013 6:16:28 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Automatic reply: Upcoming PG&E Leak Detection and Repair Pilot Program 

I will be away from the office until Jan. 2, though I will be periodically checking email. If you need immediate assistance from 
someone at CPUC, please contact Anna-Marie Madrigal at 415.703.2492. 

Thank you. 

SB GT&S 0269412 


